September 25, 1956

MAIN OFFICE 0CC
New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
BAIAEMBEKSTH o 29

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr; A. L. Porter, Jr.

Gentlemen:

‘ Please approve a non-standard well location for our Sarah "S" Well
No. 1 to be located 2634 feet from the South line and 2123 feet from the East
line of Section 26, Township 31 North, Range 23 East, NMPM, Wildcat Pool,
Colfax County, New Mexico.

This non-standard location is occasioned by being located within the
City of Raton, New Mexico.

Very truly yours,

4FREDREICK C. WSNNE

Official Representative
Consolidated Minerals Dev. Corp.




